

14 November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

<u>Children In Need Non Uniform Day – Friday 15 November 2024</u>

A reminder that tomorrow Friday 15 November is a non-school uniform day.

Students have been asked to donate £1 to Children in Need and in return, may wear non-uniform clothes that are appropriate for work in school.

The £1 voluntary donation has been added as an option on your ParentPay account. We would appreciate it if you use this payment method, but if necessary, your child can still hand cash in to their form tutor on Friday morning.

We would also like to remind you that Friday 29 November is a teacher training day and the school will be closed to all students.

Thank you for your support.

Soham Village College

